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This week’s Gold Book entries 

were: Class 1 for a fantastic 

assembly, Iylaa Sage, Henry 

Buckmaster, Daniel Chedom-

Fotso, Riley de Wyche, Frankie Saied, 

Freddie Cross, Amelia O’Dell-Johnston, Jace 

Scholey, Tobias Guernari-Green, Oscar Bird 

& Alfie Swahn - well done!! 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Class 1 on 

being the highest year 

group,  achieving 98% 

Attendance (week 

beginning 24th June 2024)! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This is always such a busy 
time of year with so many 
things to get done before 
we break up. Please keep 
an eye on the diary dates and also look out for 
any reminder texts we send.  
Unfortunately, I was not able to write my 
section of the newsletter last week as I was 

poorly 🙁. I know it is late but I want to say a 
huge WELL DONE to all the children who took 
part in Sports Day. As always, I was incredibly 
proud of all the children - they were great 
sports, tried their best and remained polite, 
respectful and courteous to each other and the 
adults throughout. What great ambassadors for 
the schools they are! Huge thank also to the 
fantastic staff team who decided to dress up to 
add a little something extra  for the children to 
remember (and for bearing up to the heat in 
those inflatable costumes!). I would also like to 
thank Claire Barrell who donated dozens of 
bottles of water for the children at sports day - 
this was particularly welcome due to the hot 
weather! 
I hope you all have a great weekend and look 

forward to seeing you on Monday 🙂 

Judith Dale 
 

 

Congratulations to Jenson Buggs  

who was presented with the Kindness 

Cup. He was recognised for helping a 

friend when they were hurt.   
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PTA School Disco 

 

Thursday 11th July 

 

Key Stage 1 – 3.15pm – 4.15pm 

Key Stage 2 – 4.30pm – 5.30pm 

 

** Special VIP Area for  

Year 6 Leavers **  

 

£3.50 each, £6.00 for 2  

children, £8.50 for 3 children 

Hotdog, ice pop & drink 

Don’t forget to book in and make 

payment to the school office by 

Monday 8th July! 

 

 

 

 

 

The PTA are holding their  

“End of Year Inflatables” 

on Thursday 18th July from 3.15pm until 

5pm. 

Come join the PTA to burn off some last 

end of year energy!  Bouncy castles, slide 

and fun run! Entry is by wristband again 

and these are available now from the 

school office!!  

Purchase in advance at £7 per band!  

Bands will also be available on the day at 

£8 each. 

** Ice Cream Van ** 

** Cakes & Sweets ** 

** Pimms & Beer Tent ** 

** BBQ  with Millin’s Burgers & Sausages 

** 

 

Fingers crossed for good weather - 

Siblings and families all welcome!! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

10.07.24    Year 5 Taster Day, Thurstable 

10.07.24    Year 6 Jump Street. Chelmsford 

10.07.24    Class 4 “The X Factory” 6.30pm 

11.07.24    PTA School Disco 

12.07.24    Class 4 Sleepover 

17.07.24    Class 4 Cudmore Grove 

18.07.24    PTA Inflatable Afternoon 

19.07.24    Leavers Assembly, 2pm 
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Change 4 Life Multi-Skills Festival 

 

A group of Year 5/6 children were 

invited to take part in volleyball, 

kurling, parachute games, obstacle 

course, cupstacking and boccia. 

They learnt new skills, experienced new 

sports and most importantly had fun! 

 

Dexter, Alfie, Oscar, Chloe 
Felix, Cora-Leigh, Lily, Angel, Kloe & Grace 

 

 

 

If you have any 

recycling materials at 

home suitable for 

making a lighthouse, 

could you please send 

them into school for 

a Class 2 project! 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class photos are now available to view 

and purchase via the Van Cols website  

 

www.getphotos.co.uk 
 

If you need your code to access the 

photos, we have a note these in the 

school office. 
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If you are interested in your child or 

sibling attending any of the above, please 

email baynards123@btinternet.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Year 6 children feature in the 

School Leavers supplement in next week’s 

Gazette. 
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